
Dorothy Menasco 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 

Dorothy Menasco 
Friday, February 28, 2025 3:28 PM 
Takira Thompson 
Marissa Ramos 

FILED 2/28/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 01213-2025 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Subject: RE: Docket No. 20240121-WU - Consolidated Water Works Grandfather Certificate -
Utility Name Update in CMS 

Good afternoon to you too, Takira! 

Thank you for that updated information. Per your request below and as confirmed in DN 09642-

2024, the company name has been updated to include ", Inc." in the docket title for Docket 20240121, 

the utilities, the parties list, and in MCD. 

Have a great afternoon! 

Dorothy 

From: Takira Thompson <tthompso@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Friday, February 28, 2025 3:10 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Cc: Marissa Ramos <mramos@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Docket No. 20240121-WU - Consolidated Water Works Grandfather Certificate - Utility Name Update in CMS 

Good afternoon, Dorothy! 

Could you please update the utility's name in Docket No. 20240121-WU to "Consolidated Water Works, Inc."? 
A statement was provided by the utility in Document No. 09642-2024 confirming that that is the correct 
business name for the utility. Please let me know if you have any questions or need anything else. 

Thank you, 

T etklr{i(/ T. rho-m:p.w-w 
ENGINEERING SPECIALIST 
DIVISION OF ENGINEERING 
FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
PHONE: 850-413-6592 
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